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Has full consideration been given to the design and material usage for the Bill's stadium to provide the 
maximum use of locally supplied building materials and workforce development of local workers?  For 
example the current proposed design of pre cast brick panels that would be made out of state and 
possibly Canada compared to historically laid in place brick by local bricklayers and laborers and Bills 
Fans!!!  There are numerous advantages both aesthetically and finacially to a laid in place brick fascade 
compared to the pre cast panels. A presentation of this has already been prepared and can be quickly 
provided to educate those who will make this decision. This presentation has already need provided to 
the Governor's office and to Ron Ruccia. I would be more than happy to discuss further if so desired. 
Thank you! 
 
Rick Williamson, President 
Bricklayers & Allied Craftworkers Local 3 NY Rickw@bac3ny.com 
(716) 604-2334 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


